Office of Diversity

25800 Carlos Bee Boulevard SA Building, Suite 4200, Hayward CA 94542-3001 510.885.2809 (phone) • 510.885.4752 (fax) • www.csueastbay.edu

February 12, 2018

Dr. Levent Ertaul Professor Cal State East Bay 25800 Carlos Bee Blvd. SF 552 Hayward, CA 94542

Dear Dr. Ertaul,

The Office of Diversity, Leadership and Employee Wellness would like to thank you for your role in making the 2018 "Week of Inclusive Excellence" a success. We have received positive feedback about the Faces of STEM Workshops from students, faculty and staff alike. My office greatly appreciated the time, energy, and hard work that you invested in helping us execute that week.

The "Week of Inclusive Excellence" has now become a signature event at Cal State East Bay that supports our students, staff and faculty in increasing their understanding of diversity, equity, social justice and inclusion.

Again, thank you for sharing in this journey with us to bring more enlightenment, validation, and unification to the campus we serve.

Sincerely,

Dianne Rush Woods, Ph.D. University Diversity Officer Office of University Diversity